
To: 
National Councillors 
Deputy National Councillors 
 
Copies to: 
The President 
The Directors 
Members of staff designated by the CEO 
Regional Committee Chairs 
Rules Committee Chair 
Representatives of BPTT, BUCS and VETTS 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 

National Council 14 December  
 
As part of the Board’s review of Mission 2025, it has invited National Council’s input on the 
following issues concerning our (Table Tennis England’s) membership strategy: 
 

1. How we can work with our leagues and clubs to increase their membership. 
 

2. How we can aim to have a pathway to guide those who take part in mass 
participation projects towards joining local clubs, leagues or other suitable outlets. 
 

3. How we can widen the organisations affiliated to us beyond the traditional leagues 
and clubs so that we can guide their members towards joining Table Tennis England. 

 
As these are issues that your Counties may well have views about, I thought I should let you 
know this now to give you as much time as possible to consult them before the meeting on 
14 December. 
 
Best wishes 
Estyn 
(Estyn Williams – National Council Chairman)  
 
 


